
“True Motherhood” 

25 N. Eugene Field Road 

Kansas City, MO  64119 

www.mcmurrychurch.org 



Today’s Service 

May 12, 2024 

Please note: the * symbol means to please stand if you can comfortably do so. 

UMH = United Methodist Hymnal    TFWS = The Faith We Sing    W&S = Worship & Song 

Prelude      “If We Are the Body” by Mark Hall, © 2003,             

       CCLI #4196589 

Opening Praise Song*    “As the Deer”  TFWS #2025              

Greeting, Welcome, and Announcements     

Hymn of Praise*     “Happy the Home When God is There”  UMH #445 

Congregational Joys and Concerns 

Honoring Our Mothers 

Morning Prayer 

Lord’s Prayer (Unison) 

 Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. Thy kingdom come, thy will be 

 done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread. And forgive us our 

 trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us. And lead us not into         

 temptation, but deliver us from evil. For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the 

 glory, forever. Amen 

  

Special Music     Special Guest       

Children’s Time       

Scripture Reading    I Kings 3:16-28 (NRSV) 

Sermon      “True Motherhood” 

Prayer                                                                                                                                  

Offertory      “Mothering God, You Gave Me Birth”  TFWS #2050  

                                                                             

Benediction Hymn*    “I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry”  TFWS #2051 

 

Pastoral Benediction*     

Postlude      “You’ll Be in My Heart” arr. By Enrique Lazaro  

       Instrumental by Mary Kay Grout 

  

CCLI #1147258 

    

    
 



 

  

                                                                                                                                   

 

TFWS #2051 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

Pastor Clayton Peak 

   pastor@mcmurrychurch.org    660-216-1264  

Worship Choir Director— Faye Rader or  

Worship Arts Coordinator—Mary Kay Grout 

   music@mcmurrychurch.org 

Administrative Assistant— Carol  Eitel 

   office@mcmurrychurch.org    816-452-4020    

Offering 

• Offering Plate donations  

• Mailbox outside office door 

• Text to give at 84321 

• Electronic withdrawal  

• PayPal 

Food Pantry:  For May, we are collecting hot cereals and condiments such as 

ketchup, mustard, and mayo, etc. As of 5/5/2024, we have collected 81 items 

of hot cereal and condiments and 4 other items.  This is a great start 

Pastor Clayton’s Bible Study:  Pastor Clayton is planning a summer 

Bible study to begin Wednesday, June 5, 2024, 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. 

His study will be on the book, 1 Corinthians: Searching the Depths of 

God by Jaime Clark-Soles. There is a sign up sheet on the table in the 

parlor for you to sign up for this study.  This will allow us to make 

sure we order enough books for everyone that wants one. 

Breaking Bread:  Thank you to our chefs, Rebecca and Elizabeth, for making such 

delicious taco salads.  A youngster, Rylee, even said, “This is better than Taco Bell!” 

The desserts were as scrumptious as always.  Thank you to all of those who helped 

with the lunch.  We hope everyone who participated in this feast had a great time of 

fellowship with each other. Our next Breaking Bread Lunch is June 2nd. 

Graduation Celebration: If you have a graduate in your family you want to           

recognize, please send us the following information. 

1. Full Name 

2. High School or College  

3. Degree received (college) 

4. If you have it, a picture of your graduate. 

 

Please get this information about your graduate to Carol by May 14th.  You may 

send it to Carol at office@mcmurrychurch.org., put it in her folder outside the office 

door, or lay it on Carol's desk. We will celebrate graduates on May 19th.  

Don’t forget, if you are interested in going on an Honor Flight, you can     

contact Connie Alicie at calicie1950@yahoo.com or 

flight@mcmurrychurch.org. Carol also has an information flyer and        

application in the office. 



 

New Here? 

We are so happy you are here!   

We would love to connect with you after Worship. 

Please join us for (free!) coffee and treats after service. 

Questions? Please feel free to contact us at: office@mcmurrychurch.org. 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

If  you have a special prayer request and would like us to pray for you, please send your 
prayer requests to office@mcmurrychurch.org or prayers@mcmurrychurch.org. We will 
make sure your requests get put on our prayer lists. 
 
 

All are welcome to attend the Prayer Team’s meeting at the church every  

Thursday at 2 p.m. 

To add names to the prayer list, please email prayers@mcmurrychurch.org. 

We need your help in updating the prayer list. Please let the church office know of       

necessary changes. 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

Sunday (Today)   10:00 a.m. - Worship Service 

Monday (5/13)  12:30 p.m. - Koinonia Lunch at Red Door Woodfired Grill in 

    Liberty 

Tuesday (5/14)  9:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. - Quickie Quilters in the Multi-Purpose 

    Room 

    6:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. - Vision & Strategy in the Multi-Purpose 

    Room 

Wednesday (5/15) 12:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. - Game day in the Multipurpose Room 

Thursday (5/16)  2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. - Library Prayer Team 

Sunday (5/19)   10:00 a.m. - Worship Service 

     

Offering from 05/05/2024: General $3,000.00     Specials: $438.02     Total: $3,438.02 


